BULLITT COUNTY -- KENTUCKY
DEPARTMENT OF CODE ENFORCEMENT

DIVISION OF BUILDING CODES
P.O. Box 768 149 North Walnut Street Shepherdsville, KY 40165
502-955-4034 Fax 502-921-2972 email coderudv@windstream.net

Effective immediately builders must submit plans for the fire
protection review to the Fire Chief having jurisdiction prior to the
beginning of any construction. All plan submittals shall include the
location and placement of any fire hydrants (proposed or existing),
fire lanes, sources of water supply, and access roads on both public
and private property as required by Ordinance# 08-21. The Fire Chief
shall forward his/her recommendation(s) to the Building Official
within (7) seven calendar days of receipt of plans. Builders are
required to provide evidence of such submittal upon request.

Rudy Hawkins, Building Official
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